
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 
  

    
  

  
 

  
 

  
 

   
 

 

 

 

  

   

                                                                  

 

  

 

   

                                                                  

                             

Friday, September 30, 2016 

Dear parents and neighbours, 

Welcome back to the school year of 2016-2017.  For the new school year, our vision is to create equitable 
learning environments for all to close the gaps and raise the expectations. 

Of particular interest to parents and guardians, our goal is that we support students in our schools so that 
we are serving them effectively. If issues arise and parent/guardians have concerns, the principal feels 
supported to work through these concerns. If the concern continues to exist, our superintendents have 
the ability to consult, collaborate and listen, and then resolve the issue in collaboration with the parent, 
principal and the trustee. 

We believe the Learning Centre Strategy will support everyone more effectively because of the 
relationships that will form through the centres between system staff, school staff, parents/guardians, 
communities and trustees.  On October 13th, Executive Superintendent Karen Falconer will be at the 
meeting to present information about the newly structured Learning Centres and especially Learning 
Centre 2 where our schools are a part of. 

Please also come and share with us the plans and ideas you have for your school for the new school year. 

Sincerely, 

YOU’RE INVITED!
 

WARD COUNCIL MEETING 

A regular meeting of parents, school community members, Trustee 

and Board staff of schools in the ward. 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2016 

6:30  PM –  8:30 PM  

DAVID LEWIS PUBLIC SCHOOL 

130 Fundy Bay Blvd. 

Light dinner will be served and child-minding service is provided.
 
RSVP to  manna.wong@tdsb.on.ca  appreciated. 
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